
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
  
Baldor Specialty Foods Inc. has a strong commitment to food safety and customer satisfaction.  
 
Stumptown Coffee Roasters is voluntarily recalling their ready-to-drink packaged products packaged by 
Lyons and purchased between April 25, 2022, and August 7, 2022. Lyons initiated this recall due to the 
potential for microbial contamination including from the organisms Cronobacter sakazakii and 
Clostridium botulinum. Although Clostridium botulinum has not been found in products, consumers are 
warned not to consume any of the recalled products even if they do not look or smell spoiled.  
 
Baldor is instructing all our customers who purchased the below items from us between April 25, 2022, 
and August 7 2022, to not use this product and return any unused product in its original box for a full 
credit. A full credit will only be issued for products returned in their original cartons. 
 

Item Code Item Description Brand Trace Information LOT CODES  
BEVST4 Original Cold Brew 

with Oatly 
Stumptown Coffee Roasters Exp. Date 23AUG2022, 24AUG2022, 

17OCT2022, 09DEC2022, or 
10DEC2022 

BEVST5 Chocolate Cold 
Brew with Oatly 

Stumptown Coffee Roasters Exp. Date 25AUG2022, 26AUG2022, 
18OCT2022, 19OCT2022, or 
12DEC2022 

BEVST6 Horchata Cold 
Brew with Oatly 

Stumptown Coffee Roasters Exp. Date 24AUG2022, 25AUG2022, 
18OCT2022, 10DEC2022 or 
11DEC2022 

 
Should you need further assistance, please contact us through our website at 
http://help.baldorfood.com/ 
 
Sincerely,  
Randolph Paling  
Food Safety & Compliance Manager 


